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25 May 2011

Baroness Buscombe
Press Complaints Commission
Holton House
20/23 Holbom
L O N D O N
EC1N2JD

Dear Baroness Buscombe

Thank you for sending me a copy of ‘Perspectives: A look at 2010 through the eyes of the 
people who came into contact with the Press Complaints Commission.’

I also came into contact with the Press Complaints Commission during 2010 and I had a 
mixed view on my experiences.

Indeed, on 27 April 2011 I promoted an adjournment debate in the House of Commons on the 
self regulation of the press and in particular the PPC’s editors code of practice.

I have recently written to Stephen Abell and I enclose a copy of that letter with my views on 
two particular points.

I trust this information is of some interest to you. ,

Yours sincerely
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MICHAEL McCANN MP
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